
 

 

NEWSLETTER – SPRING 2018 

In the spring of 2008 we said hello to a little bundle of fluff and energy who we named “Gus”.  Since that 

day Gus has quickly become an important part of the Coelli family and has been a great mate to all who 

have visited Twisted Gum Wines!  He is always very busy – he loves to greet people in the carpark at the 

cellar door, where he insists on receiving a pat from everybody and then escorts the visitors to the front 

door where he sings a sweet song to tell Michelle and I that he has brought us some visitors for a wine 

tasting! ☺   Gus also loves greeting guests who stay in Twisted Gum Cottage.  He dances excitedly around 

the car barking and smiling when visitors arrive at the cottage.  He then assigns himself as official guide for 

the weekend.  He loves taking guests for guided walks to nearby Flat Rock where you can scramble over 

the many rock formations or just enjoy the stunning views.  Gus also loves sitting on the deck with cottage 

guests while they crank the BBQ or share a quiet cheese and wine platter as the sun sets. We rarely get to 

see Gus at all when guests are in the cottage – we are clearly second best. ☺ 

HAPPY 1OTH BIRTHDAY GUS! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Granite Belt Sunset 

The Granite Belt is such a beautiful place to live.  Here is a recent photo that Michelle took of a sunset 

behind our house with our Shiraz vineyard in the foreground.  We get some amazing sunsets in the Granite 

Belt.  Sometimes it is important to just sit and admire the beauty that is all around us.  The crisp mountain 

air, the stunning collections of granite boulders, the lush green vineyards, the gnarly twisted gum trees and 

so much more.  Modern life is so busy that we can often spend days walking around worrying about this 

and that without stopping for a few minutes to “smell the roses” as the saying goes. ☺  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wine Club Deliveries  

Wine Club Members will be receiving their annual wine deliveries during November – just in time for 

those end of year gatherings and parties. ☺  Many Club Members have opted for the 2018 Wine Club 

Mixed Case (see details here) while others have enjoyed the flexibility of creating their own unique 

selection of our wines.  If you are not a member but would like to join up and receive a case of our unique 

Single Vineyard Dry Grown Granite Belt Wines at the Wine Club Discount of 20% off, then drop us a line 

and we will be happy to help.  For further details check out our Wine Club web page here.   

 

Cheers! 

Tim and Michelle Coelli 

Twisted Gum Vineyard 

2253 Eukey Rd, Ballandean QLD 4382 

Ph: 07 46841282  

Email: info@twistedgum.com.au www.twistedgum.com.au 

Sunset over Twisted Gum Vineyard 

https://www.twistedgum.com.au/resources/Twisted%20Gum%20Wine%20Club%20mixed%20case%202018.pdf
https://www.twistedgum.com.au/wine-club.php
mailto:info@twistedgum.com.au
http://www.twistedgum.com.au/

